
 CITY OF PHARR
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING(S)

	 The City of Pharr, Texas, hereby gives notice that it 
seeks to impose a moratorium process on sexually 
oriented businesses in accordance with Chapter 212 
of the Texas Local Government and as may be allowed 
under applicable law.

	 The Planning and Zoning Commission of the City of 
Pharr will hold a public hearing on Monday, September 
26, 2010, at 6:00 P.M. at the City Commissioners’ Room, 
118 S. Cage Blvd., 2nd Floor, Pharr, Texas to solicit any 
comments and concerns from the general public.

	 The Board of Commissioners of the City of Pharr, 
Texas, will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, October 
4, 2011, at 6:00 P.M. at the City Commissioners’ Room, 
118 S. Cage Blvd., 2nd Floor, Pharr, Texas, to solicit any 
comments and concerns from the general public.

CITY OF PHARR
/s/ Hilda Pedraza
Hilda Pedraza, City Clerk


